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3rd July 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

The Kununurra Race Club approves the Kununurra Campdraft & Rodeo Committee using the lane 

way/entrance part of the Race Club as campsites for their competitors for their annual campdraft in 

early August 2024. The Kununurra Campdraft & Rodeo understand that any damages incurred during 

this period will be the responsibility of the Kununurra Campdraft & Rodeo.  

We also request that the Kununurra Campdraft & Rodeo please speak with their competitors and ask 

that they do not run their excess water onto the road as this deteriorates the condition of the road 

(leaves big mud potholes).   

Apart from the above we wish the Kununurra Campdraft & Rodeo all the best on delivering another 

wonderful event.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Chelsea McNeil 

Secretary  


